BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In The Matter Of A Repository File
Concerning Staff's Review Of The
Commission's Fuel Adjustment Clause
Rules.

File No. EW-2011-0139
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STAFF'S STATUS REPORT

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”) and,
in response to the Commission’s March 27, 2014, Order Directing Staff to File a Status
Report where the Commission ordered Staff to file by May 1, 2014 “a report regarding
the status of its review of the Commission’s rules regarding fuel adjustment clauses,”
reports:

1. Staff has been reviewing those rules and working on potential revisions to them
as its resources have permitted;

2. Staff plans to circulate its contemplated revisions to stakeholders for their input
soon; and

3. Staff anticipates that it will by October of 2014 present to the Commission for its
consideration suggested revisions to the Commission’s rules pertaining to fuel

adjustment clauses.



Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Nathan Williams
Nathan Williams
Deputy Counsel
Missouri Bar No. 35512

Attorney for the Staff of the
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